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Dear members of the committee, 

 

Yesterday I testified remotely opposing SB348, a bastardization of ballot measure 

114. The measure is currently facing legal challenges that must be allowed to 

proceed and play out. SB348 will never serve the public interest of the residents in 

the state of Oregon. This bill infringes only on the law abiding citizens of the state. 

Criminals, as always will get a free pass, but it never seems to be the criminal that is 

targeted by the majority party in this state. I urge you to reconsider this awful bill, and 

consign it to die in committee in the interests of fairness to the state's law abiding gun 

owners, and public safety at large. 

 

Thank you. 


